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Since	the	last	AGM:	
	
5	donations	were	made	on	behalf	of	members	who	lost	loved	ones	
	
5	flower	arrangements	were	sent	to	members	who	lost	loved	ones	
	
3	fruit	baskets	were	sent	to	members	who	had	been	home	on	extended	illness.	
	
24	members	have	had	their	retirements	recognized.		
	
Since	the	last	AGM,	the	new	bylaws	have	been	adopted	and	enacted,	so	amounts	allowed	for	
donations/flowers/fruit	baskets	have	increased	to	$80,	and	retirement	gifts	have	gone	up	to	a	
maximum	of	$250.	The	local	wishes	to	thank	Joan	Brookes	and	Melina	Bowden	for	taking	back	
the	mantle	of	ordering	flowers	and	fruit	baskets	for	our	members,	and	passing	on	the	invoices	
to	the	Treasurer	to	pay	by	cheque.	The	local	still	doesn't	have	a	credit	card	but	we	are	adjusting	
well.	The	local	also	wishes	to	thank	the	members	of	the	worksites	where	retirements	have	been	
recognized,	for	cooperating	in	the	purchasing	of	gifts	and	arranging	of	parties,	and	promptly	
passing	on	the	expenses	to	be	reimbursed	by	the	local.	
	
Submitted	respectfully	for	adoption	by	the	membership.	
	
Mike	DePaoli	
Secretary	Treasurer	
CUPE	391	
	
	


